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May 30, 2014 

 
To: Area Agencies on Aging  
 
From:  Melanie K. Starns, M.A.G. 
 DES Assistant Director 
 Division of Aging and Adult Services 
 
Subject: State Fiscal Year (SFY) 2014 Allocations 
 
The following ALERT is attached: 
 

ALERT 
 

ALERT SFY-14-7D 

FUND SOURCE/TYPE 
 

State Health Insurance Assistance Program/Senior Medicare Patrol – 
SHIP No-Cost Extension 
 

The ALERTS are subject to change as additional information is received by the Division of 
Aging and Adult Services (DAAS) pertaining to the funding sources identified.   
 
ALERTS are available on the DAAS website using the link: https://www.azdes.gov/daas/alerts 
 
Should you have any questions regarding the attached ALERTS, please contact your assigned 
Contract Specialist. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc:  Lynn Larson, Nina Sutton, Bridget Casey, Cam Kowal, Matt LeCrone, Cindy Saverino, 
Patricia Gonzalez-Emblem, Tammy Frazee, Roberta Blyth, Rebecca Clayton, Toi La’shawn 
Ramey, Ban Fransi, DAAS file 

https://www.azdes.gov/daas/alerts


 
 
 

Division of Aging and Adult Services 
ALERT 

 SFY-14-7D 
State Health Insurance Assistance Program (SHIP)/Senior Medicare Patrol (SMP) 

for SFY-2014 
 
Background 
 
State Health Insurance Assistance Program (SHIP) – The Division of Aging and Adult Services 
(DAAS) previously received grant award #1N0CMS020186-21-00 from the Centers for Medicare and 
Medicaid Services (CMS) for the period of April 1, 2013 through March 31, 2014.  The goal of this 
grant is to continue to support the efforts of SHIP and provide public awareness related to 
community-based events organized by the CMS Regional Office. 
 
SHIP No-Cost Extension 
 
The Division of Aging and Adult Services (DAAS) will receive a no-cost extension for SHIP grant 
#1N0CMS020186-21-00 from CMS. The funds allocated in ALERT SFY-14-7A are available for 
expenditures through June 30, 2014.  
 
The following service codes are to be used in the Aging Information Management System (AIMS) 
for budgeting and reporting purposes associated with this funding: 
 

• IR1 –  SHIP Basic Funds 
• IRM – Dual-Eligible with Mental Illness Funds 

 
The following parameters will be used in the Division of Aging and Adult Services Reporting 
System (DAARS) for budgeting and reporting purposes associated with this funding: 
 

SOW Service Code Program Code Service Detail Code 
SHI- SHIP SHP- SHIP OTR- Outreach 
SHI- SHIP SHP- SHIP IRM-  Information and Referral 

  
Should you have any questions regarding the allocations, please contact your assigned Contract 
Specialist. 
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